LIVONIA TOWNSHIP MEETING MINUTES

LIVONI{

g/éﬂsﬁé ' HELD AT THE LIVONIA TOWNSHIP HALL
el May 10, 2017

Supervisors present: Doebler, Hass, Hiller, Maloney and Pool.

Staff present: Clerk/Treasurer Hammre

The Livonia Township Board of Supervisors discussed the proposed amendment to the County Subdivision Ordinance
Regarding Common Septic Systems.

Comments and discussion included the issues that have occurred with shared septic systems as follows: responsibility for
maintenance and replacement, undue cost burden to residents in the development and the community, shared space issues
such as it being unusable for residents, lack of maintenance in the septic area (weeds, etc.), and Developers who
previously took advantage of the “cluster development”.

The members of the Livonia Town Board indicated that they would not approve a shared septic system development in
Livonia Township.

Hammre will send the comments to Nancy Riddle, Sherburne County Zoning as requested.
Approved this 22" day of May 2017.
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